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14th April 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please encourage your son/daughter to take their lateral flow test today. The result should be 

uploaded to the NHS and the school via this link. 

 

A reminder that these tests are to be taken on Sunday and Wednesday each week at home and on 

Monday and Thursday morning if you still require testing to take place at school. If you wish to 

move to testing at home with your son/daughter then please let us know via email office@st-

thomasmore.southend.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs G Ackred 

Headteacher  

St. Thomas More High School 
     

Kenilworth Gardens                                                   Headteacher: 

Westcliff-on-Sea                              Mrs G Ackred  

Essex  SS0 0BW      

Telephone:  Southend (01702) 344933  

 

Email: office@st-thomasmore.southend.sch.uk     www.st-thomasmore.southend.sch.uk 
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